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April 25, 2023 
 
Justin Plant, Vice President 
Enhanced Environmental and Emergency Services, Inc.  
PO Box 7 
Clinton, MS 396060-0007 
jplant@e3response.com  
 
Re: Enhanced Environmental & Emergency Services HMB1 In-Compliance Letter 
 EPA ID No.: FLR000231274 
 Escambia County 
 
Dear Mr. Plant: 
 
Department personnel conducted a hazardous waste compliance inspection of the above-
referenced facility on April 6, 2023.  Based on the information provided during and 
following the inspection, the facility was determined to be in compliance with the 
Department’s rules and regulations.  A copy of the inspection report can be found at the 
following: 
 
Enhanced Environmental and Emergency Services, Inc. Inspection Report 4-2023 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state 
and federal rules.  If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mary Jehle at 
850-595-0676 or by e-mail at Mary.Jehle@floridadep.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cliff Richardson 
Environmental Manager 
Compliance Assurance Program 
 
CR/mj 
 
ec:  Jeff McLaughlin, Regional Manager (jmclaughlin@e3response.com) 
 Ernie Watson, Supervisor (ewatson@e3response.com) 
 Justin Williams, property owner (jtwsells@gmail.com)  
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